
335 East 24th Street 
New York 10, N. X. 
November 7, 19^9

My dear Miss Gilpin:
I should like to have the pleasure of correspond­
ing directly with you about a photographic project 
which I have In mind.

Your "Rio Grande" is a stupendous thing and merits 
much praise and wide circulation. How did you 
ever do it?
Will you be kind enough to let me outline my 
thoughts to you?

Sincerely yours,

Merrell R. Campbell


